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Open for Adventure 

Weather Report
sunny 
Precipitation: 0%
Humidity: 40%
Wind: 13 km/h

Friday 
23°C

How can you tell when a Scout has earned the Cooking
badge?
A: He makes good use of his thyme. 

Joke Lane 

Thankful Friday!!

Cubs you did it, you survived Cuboree! We would like to give a big “Thank You!” to
everyone for coming along to this event. Whether this is your first, second or even for some it

will be their 11th Cuboree, we hope you had an amazing time onsite this week.
  We would like to also give a big shout out to all your leaders and adult helpers for coming
along and taking care of the Cubs, these sorts of events wouldn’t be possible without them.

Lastly we would like to give a huge thank you and congratulations to all the teams that
organised, ran setup and fixed issues at Cuboree 11, we wouldn’t be here today if it wasn't

for you all. Well Done! 

Reminder
Tonight’s entertainment will be a

Cuboree Dance Party on Boys Field
(previously the site of Vertical Adventure

and the Gunyahs).
We look forward to seeing you there

from 7:30pm.
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Merchandise update
It’s been a very busy week in the Merchandise shed!
A big thank you to the team, who were up very late

last night packing all the Cub badge sets.
For Friday, the Merchandise shed will be open from

8am to 1pm.
If your bus isn’t leaving early, you might consider a

last trip to buy some goodies.
Still for sale are badges, mugs, water bottles and tea

towels, plus lots of items from previous events.

Meet the Media Team
We just thought we’d introduce our selves before its time to go home. On our team we have Peter, the Director of

Marketing for Cuboree, Lacey the Journalist and Photographer for the Newsletter, Bree the VIP’s paparazzi and Ayshia,
the photographer extraordinaire.

   We are the team that has been bring you all of your news and updates via the newsletter and showing all your wonderful
parents how much fun you are having here at Cuboree 11 via social media! 

What a Week its been, so many ups and downs.
Thanks for having us, it's been a pleasure!

Feel Good Moments
Onsite here at Cuboree, we are an inclusive program

for all. This means that it is possible for the 2nd
Glenroy Scout Group to join in with our awesome

program. 
These guys are a Specialist scout group here in

Victoria, for students of the Glenroy special school.
These guys love coming to all of our major events,

you’ll see them in the outdoors and they get involved
with anything thrown their way. 



As this is our last newsletter, we have birthday wishes for both Thursday and Friday.

Thursday
Happy Birthday to the following Cub Scouts: 

Abigail H - 338, Keith L - 211, Jake R - 332, Albert S - 228, Roy S - 228, Oscar S - 218, Rian D - 110, Saveesha S - 117, Daniel P - 319, Samuel P - 319 and
Niamh P - 132.

A very Happy Birthday to these Leaders and adults:
See Kok N - Neon Adventure, Daniel N - 113.

Friday
Congratulations to these Cubs, celebrating their birthday on the last day of Cuboree:

Oakley W - 327, Gigi B - 230, Ruby A - 102, Jayden C - 225, Minh P - 108, Cooper R - 128, Lilly S - 112 and Quinn J - 118.
Also a Happy Birthday to these Leaders and adults at Cuboree:

Pamela G - 309, Clint B - 104 and Fiona N - 223.

What has been your favourite activity at Cuboree?

Birthdays At Cuboree 

From The Chiefs 

Who’s Who in the Zoo?

“Rock climbing - getting to the
top and feeling good”

Beatrix, Unit 106

Trinity (Unit 309) loved
jumping in the mud run. 

“My favourite activity has been the
mud activity - slithering in mud with

my friends”
Ruby, Unit 102

“At night when we made those braid
things at Gunyahs”

 Ana, Unit 109

The mud run - “it was really deep”
and gunyahs - “lots of different
activities, you could do a broad

amount of stuff”
Joshua S, Unit 106

Take a guess at which vehicle belongs to which team? 

Thank you for coming to Cuboree 2023.
We’ve appreciated the enthusiasm and

smiles that all the Cubs, Scouts, Venturers,
Rovers, Leaders and adults have brought

to Gilwell Park.
We hope you’ve had a super-duper

experience and have many fond memories
of our big event!

John Kerr, Josh Cashill, Nikki Coffey

The Camp Chiefs travelled around this morning to check
all the gateways.

They were so impressed with the effort and energy that
has been put into these by the parents, Leaders and Cub

Scouts.
Congratulations to Unit 209, the winners of the Gateway
Competition with their mineshaft entrance. Well done,

Unit 209!

Gateway Competition




